
Dear All,

Welcome back to everyone. 
We have had an amazing week in school, pupils have returned with enthusiasm and sparkle
ready for the summer term of learning This week we have welcomed Ms Nuttall to school -
please do introduce yourself on a morning or after school as like me Ms Nuttall is keen to get
to know everyone at Elements. This week we also began our wonderful singing sessions, all
pupils thoroughly enjoyed this time and I am sure you will hear their renditions over the
weeks to come. 

I am so excited to continue my time at Elements for the near future and I am fully
committed to enhancing and strengthening the team and community. My career to date
has given me a wealth of experience in terms of school leadership and a wealthy toolkit to
support everyone in our development. As a mum myself I fully empathise with the challenges
of busy family life, so please do not hesitate to contact me if I can support you any further. 

Have a wonderful weekend everyone.

Miss C Green
Executive Principal
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Next week we are going to trial a new way of service. Our family dining experience will
still be very much in flow with staff members sitting and eating lunch at every table in

our dining room to support pupils with table manners and the art of conversation.
Pupils will however, collect their lunch from the service hatch alongside their peers and

adult server. We are hoping this will help our lunchtimes run smoother. We will share
some pictures next week....please do check out our Facebook and twitter pages which

are now back up and running. 



Family Dining @ Elements 





Stars
Diamonds
Shine
Dazzle
Inspire
Discover
Motivate
Excel
Whole school

 

93.3%
92.8%
92%
91.1%
91.1%
98.3%
88%
96%
92.8%

Follow us!

2nd May - Bank Holiday

4th May - No curriculum clubs

24th & 25th - Parents Evening 

27th May - Break Up

Events For Your Diary

Attendance

Elementsprimaryschool@Elementsschool

We are looking forward to sharing more on our socail media
platforms wtih you. Click the links below to follow us 

Stars of the Week
Well done to this weeks stars

https://www.facebook.com/elementsprimaryschool
https://twitter.com/ElementsSchool
https://www.facebook.com/elementsprimaryschool
https://twitter.com/ElementsSchool

